
From: Soura, Christian
To: Kovacs, Elisabeth <EKovacs@dew.sc.gov>

Date: 10/31/2013 9:04:08 AM
Subject: RE: Follow-up

                Smaller meaning just the logo itself without any date on it?  Have we yet resolved what it’ll be called when a 
county re-ups in a couple of years?  So would you have a main sign now that’s just the logo (or the logo with “2013” 
or with “2013-15”)…and then below it at some point a much shorter sign that says something like “Recertified 
2015-17”?
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Kovacs, Elisabeth [mailto:EKovacs@dew.sc.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, October 29, 2013 4:13 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: FW: Follow-up
 
Still want me to see about the smaller signs? 
 
From: Boozer, Nick [mailto:BoozerJN@scdot.org] 

Sent: Tuesday, October 29, 2013 11:44 AM

To: Kovacs, Elisabeth

Cc: Sheppard, Tony S

Subject: FW: Follow-up
 
Ms. Kovacs,
 
Per Tony’s instructions below, please find copies of the revised layouts for the Work Ready signs.  Please let me know 
if the change is what you had in mind.
 
Thanks,
 
Nick
 
 
From: Sheppard, Tony S 

Sent: Friday, October 25, 2013 9:21 AM

To: Boozer, Nick; Egan, JT

Subject: Fwd: Follow-up
 
Nick and JT
 
please modify the layout for the work ready sign as requested below.  Email it to Ms. Kovacs in a PDF format 
so she can open and forward to Prison Industries.  Just cc me.
 
Thanks
Tony

mailto:Soura,%20Christian
mailto:EKovacs@dew.sc.gov
mailto:BoozerJN@scdot.org


 

-------- Original Message --------

Subject: Follow-up

From: "Kovacs, Elisabeth" <EKovacs@dew.sc.gov>

To: "Sheppard, Tony S" <SheppardTS@scdot.org>

CC: "Christian Soura (christiansoura@gov.sc.gov)" <christiansoura@gov.sc.gov>

Hi guy’s,
 
There was a meeting in Atlanta last week with ACT and one of the topics of discussion was how counties “maintain” 
their Work Ready Communities status.  The discussion centered around the fact that once a county meets their goals, 
they will have to maintain and then eventually have to “re-certify”.  ACT is still working out how the details. 
 
So, the discussion that the SC Leadership Team had was that maybe we shouldn’t have the 2-year period on the 
highway signs but rather just the year they were certified, i.e. 2013.  Luckily, we haven’t begun making the signs or 
even finalizing the details with Corrections.
 
Tony, can you re-do the template to just have the single year?  Let me know your thoughts? 
 
Happy Friday. 
 
EK
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